
 

Notes of the 
Meeting of the Carnival Committee 

held at 7:30 p.m. on Thursday 24th March 2022 
 

Present: Cllr Salvage (Chair), Barbara Burns, Richard Burns, Ann Harrison, Megan Harrison 

Caroline Preston (Clerk) 

Members of the public:- None 

Public Participation 

None 

CC–01/2022 Apologies for Absence 

Cllr Nash, Cllr Downing, Cllr Salisbury, Cllr Taylor 

CC-02/2021 Running of the Carnival 2022 

The theme for the carnival was agreed as “70 years of celebrations”. 

It was agreed that the charge for stalls should be £20 for 2022 

The committee agreed to have a Gin and Prosecco horsebox on the field 

It was agreed to ask the CLT to provide a beer tent with Beer, Cider and Wine 

Bradwell Ice cream to confirm that they will supply ice pops as they were not available at the last 

carnival 

Road closure permits to be applied for in May 

Clerk to book the usual services required as per previous carnivals 

It was agreed that no dogs would be allowed on the field on carnival day. Stall holders to be advised 

that they cannot bring their dogs with them. Additional notices to be placed on all entrances to the 

field advising dogs are not permitted on the field. It was agreed that a not would be put into the 

Bradwell News so residents are aware that dogs will not be allowed on the field. 

CC–03/2022 – Date of carnival 2023 

The committee questioned the changing of the date of the carnival – some years it is on the first 

Saturday in August, other years it is on the last Saturday in July. The committee have requested the 

day remains constant as the first Saturday in August 

ACTION: To be discussed further before the date of the carnival 2023 is confirmed 

CC-04/2022 Financial matters 

The committee was advised that the budget for the carnival is the same as previous years which is 

£3,075. It was agreed to increase the amount allocated for the Queens to £500 plus cost of food on 

the day. 

CC-17/2022 Date of Next meeting 

No next meeting planned. 

The meeting concluded at 8:15 p.m. 


